700 West College Avenue
Stanton, KY 40380-0488

Telephone (606) 663 — 3320
Fax No. (606) 663 — 3406

Dr. Jennifer Kindcaid Savannah Denniston
Principal Vice Principal
May 3, 2024
Alicia,

PCHS plans to roll over an approximate amount of $3,000 from the current school year to the
2024-2025 school year.

This will be after we cover our expenses for the remainder of this school year. The $3000 would
be used to start the new school year for various supplies and starting expenses.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Dr. Kincaid or myself.

Thank you,

Dr. Jennifer Kincaid
PCHS Principal

erri Frerichs
PCHS Bookkeeper



POWELL County

Martina Skidmore, Principal

mIDDLE SCHOOL Whitney Merriman, Assistant Principal

Lyndsey Spencer, Counselor
Meghan Mays, Counselor

April 30,2024
To whom it may concern:

After reviewing the budget for the 2023-2024 school, we are requesting that approximately
$2000.00 from our SBDM funding source be rolled over into the 2024-2025 school year.This
money will be utilized to purchase general supplies and pay any upcoming bills such as our
lease agreement with Toshiba for our copiers and images This amount is approximate.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
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Dr. Martina Skidmore

PCMS Principal



Clay City Elementary School
4901 Main Street
Clay City, KY 40312
Swupanne Meadsws, Principal Phone (606)663-3315

Rem Fearue, Assistant Principal Fax (606)663-3404

Clay City Elementary will have a carryover of approximately $16,000.00 for the 2024-2025
school year. Clay City Elementary would like to use this carry over for general supplies that will
be needed throughout the school.

Thank you,

Lo

Suzanne Meadows

Principal



Bowen Elementary School

5099 Campton Road
Stanton, Kentucky 40380
Mrs. Julie Foster Phone: (606) 663-3313 Fax: (606) 663-3314 Mrs. Daphne Fannin

Principal Counselor

April 26, 2024
Dear Board Members,

Bowen Elementary SBDM would like to request that
all remaining funds, approximately $12,000.00, from
the 2023-2024 budget be rolled over to the 2024-2025
budget. Those funds will be used for copiers, paper,
back to school supplies and other misc. expenses.

Thank you,

(‘)M Fovige




James Crase ~ Principal Amanda Pelfrey ~ Counselor
651 Breckinridge Street Phone (606) 663-3311
Stanton, KY 40380 Fax (606) 663-3305

Dear Powell County Board of Education,

On behalf of Stanton Elementary, | would like to request the approval of allowing us to
carry over roughly $700.00 in our SBDM budget into next year's budget. This maney will be
spent and used at the beginning of next school year to cover the cost of school supplies for all
our students.

Respectfully,

Ko

James Crase
Principal, Stanton Elementary



